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Comments: | am one of many other cross country skiers who have great concerns about the proposal to open
more areas in the Rio Grande National Forest (in particular, the Wolf Creek &amp; Cumbres Pass area) to
Snowmobile users.

Snowmobiles and such motorized vehicles, are ruining the xc-ski trails and are dangerous when riding close to
us. They ruin the tracks we have set to find our way back to our cars and the noise is seriously ruining our
enjoyment of the peace and quiet we seek in the great outdoors.

Please limit their use and keep their areas separate from cross country skiers.

Much thanks,
Terri Elisberg



